
The Porterville College Academic Senate is working on upcoming academic calendars and would 
like input from you.  The start and end dates of each term are usually pre-determined, but we have 
some flexibility in where we place spring break.   
 
This brief survey is completely anonymous and is to gather feedback on faculty and student 
preferences for spring break placement. 
   
Thank you. 
   
Dr. Rebecca Baird, Academic Senate President 
   
   

1. What is your preference for when spring break should fall each year? 

 The week just before Easter 

 The week just after Easter 

 Align with the week Porterville Unified School District selects  

 No preference 

 Other (please explain) 

 

 
   
2. Please use this space, if desired, to explain your reasoning for your preference above, or to 
provide any additional information that would help Academic Senate make a decision about 
the placement of spring break in the future. 
 

 

 
   
3. Which category best describes you? 

 Student 

 Adjunct faculty 

 Full-time faculty 

 


